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28/11/2019  09:50:012019/5223/P OBJ I have not had any consultation notice. 

There is no planning notice visible on the street. 

I object to the further change of use with no provision for off-street parking, as it is likely that 2 maisonettes 

could have 4 cars. Is there is to be a no-car-ownership restriction?

A cycle store is shown on the plan for the front garden, but there is no elevation for this, nor is it referred to in 

the application. Further edifices in a front garden are inappropriate for the street. There are shared cycle 

stores for the neighbourhood in Ospringe Road. If the house remains as a single dwelling then the additional 

binstores, cyclestores and loss of soft landscaping would not be necessary.

The proposed bin store at the front is too high for the building, and for the street which is a conservation area. 

The wall has already been built  three brick courses above that shown on the drawing, and is still being 

constructed.
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